
23rd September 2019. 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
             
Class 4 will be visiting the Catalyst Science Discovery Centre in Widnes on Wednesday 9th October, 
as part of this terms Science Topic Electricity. Children will take part in a workshop ‘Homemade Switches 

‘. Pupils use their knowledge of electrical circuits and then investigate how different switches can be used to turn 
things on and off. They then use everyday materials to construct some simple switches of their own and test 
them    
 
The children must be in school on time, in full uniform, as the mini buses will be leaving shortly after 
registration.  
 
Packed lunches will be provided by the school kitchen for the children entitled to free school meals only, all 

other pupils should bring their own packed lunch, in a disposable bag.  

We are asking for a donation of £6.00 this will cover the cost of entry to the museum and workshop. 
Please return payment and permission slip by Friday 4th October.  
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness please give your child a sickness tablet before travelling and 
send a sickness tablet, in a named envelope for the return journey. 
 
If you have any queries or questions please see me in school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Firminger, 
Class 4 Teacher. 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________________ to attend the Y4 trip to 
Catalyst Science Discovery Centre on Wednesday 9th October.  
 
I have enclosed a donation of _________ towards the cost of the trip. 
 
 
Signed ______________________ Parent /guardian. Contact ____________________ 


